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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

Not much to report on this week, I haven't heard from anyone about any

activities that has been going on.  All I have been doing is trying to keep my

driveway cleared of all the snow and ice we keep getting,  The group here has

been working on the Amateur Radio Emergency Data Network (AREDN) HSMM (High

Speed MultiMedia) 2.5 GHz system.  The main AREDN officials have upgraded the

software for the system, and the local Amateurs have been putting the new

software in their nodes.  Joe Thomas, N8NEV, and I have been working on some of

the old Alinco DR-1200 transceivers that were used on DAREN stations, but quit

working.  We are hoping to get some of them repaired so we can put together some

more stations.  With new stations operational maybe we can get some of the

stations that are off the air, back in operation.

Don't forget to mark your calendar for the Charleston Hamfest which will be held

on March 19th at the Charleston Civic Center.

It does look like things are starting to pick up after two years with COVID-19

canceling a lot of activities.  Race officials for a couple activities have

notified me they are wanting Amateur Radio communications for their events.  The

first event will be the Challenge at Mountwood Mountain Bike Race on April 3rd.

The second event will be the Vienna River Road Fun Run which will be held on

April 23rd.

That's it for this week.

There were 34 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.  My son Kevin,

KC8OXY, who has been participating in the net since July 1, 2000, has completed

1100 check-ins and will be receiving his certificate.
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